
CITY OF MURRAY HILL
MINUTES

October 10, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 6:30, by Mayor Johnson in an activities room at New Life Church.
Commissioners present were Kaelin, Rieser, Bennett and Watson. Also, in attendance was City
Clerk/Treasurer Barker and several residents.

Those in attendance were led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag.

The agenda was presented and approved.

The Minutes of the September 2023 meeting were presented and a motion was made to approve.
The motion was seconded and it was approved unanimously.

The Mayor reported that the walking path is in pretty good shape. Most everything from the storm
has been cleaned up. Some trimming along the path still needs to be done.

The policy regarding sheds was discussed. At this time no discission has been made.

The container that is parked on a driveway was brought up. It is being discussed with the city
attorney. The ordinance enforcement officer will be at the next meeting, if possible.

The transferring of some assets was discussed and the decision on where to move a portion will be
made at November meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. The next meeting will be
November 14, 2023 at 6:30 at the New Life Church.

Respectfully submitted,

Henrietta Barker Patrick Johnson
City Clerk Mayor


